
 

 

 

 

 

July 10, 2019 

Wednesday 

 

 

To: Alpena Board of Commissioners 

 

From: Older Person Committee 

           Craig T. Zelazny, Chairperson 

 

     The Older Persons Committee recommends approval of the proposed 2020-2022 multi-year 

plan for aging services, region 9 Area Agency on Aging. 

     This plan was received on July 17, 2019 from the Area Agency on Aging, a division of 

NEMSCA, Laurie L. Sauer, Director. 

 

Respectfully,  

Craig T. Zelazny, Chairperson 

 


